
Island West Transfer Station partially
reopened

Attention Radio/ TV Announcers:

Please broadcast the following announcement as soon as possible and repeat it
at suitable intervals:

     The Environmental Protection Department announced today (July 26) that
the Island West Transfer Station in Kennedy Town has been partially reopened
to provide limited services. The transfer station was temporarily closed
earlier for essential checking after a fire incident.
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